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BEACON PRIMARY ACADEMY

Our Uniform

We have reviewed our uniform expectations and have made some changes to ensure that this is as cost
effective as possible. Please access the full range of uniform via our website — from 1%t June this will direct
you to our new supplier, Nationwide School Uniform. Some items can be purchased from your preferred
locations, see below for the details.

We do expect all our pupils to wear full Academy uniform. We believe it gives pupils a sense of ‘belonging’,
helps foster pride in the Academy and looks smart.

Uniform for ALL pupils:

Main Uniform Items
e Academy plain white polo shirt with logo and collar*
e Mid-grey/black trousers and skirt or grey pinafore dress (jeans and cords are not allowed)*
e Academy jumper or cardigan, in purple, with Academy logo (must be from our supplier)
e Black or grey socks with trousers. Grey or white socks or mid-grey tights with skirts*
e New - 'allin one’ bag to carry books, P.E. kit etc. * n—..———————————
e Sensible black shoes (not boots or trainers and no heels) *
e School tie with a white stiff collared shirt for Year 5 and 6 only

(must be from our supplier)
e For the summer, mid-grey/black shorts may be worn and girls may wear

a lightweight summer dress in the Academy colours, purple and white checked. *

P.E. Kit - Please note that our P.E. kit has changed. Black Junior Backpack
e Academy PE bag — see the new ‘all in one’ bag on our website —)
e Plain black t-shirt and plain black shorts *
(small logos are fine but no colours)
e Hoodies and tracksuits for P.E. must be plain black *
(these are available from our supplier) —)
e Sensible footwear for PE (trainers and black plimsolls) *

From: £11.20

Other items

e A warm coat (not denim) for travelling to and from the Academy *

e Purple, black or white plain hair bobbles and headbands only, long hair must be tied back at all
times and no bright hair dye. All accessories should be smaller than a 50p coin. *

*Parents/Carers may also buy from their own preferred location

We have tried hard to find a balance between our children looking smart and their uniform being as cost
effective as possible. Our new supplier was selected due to their competitive prices and their quick and
efficient service. They are a local company who have a shop based in Spilsby so you can visit to try things on
if you prefer. Please note that all current items of uniform can still be worn — changes are only needed as
you purchase new items. If you have any further queries, please have a look on the website and, if you need
any further assistance, contact Mrs Crow.

Thank you.

Mrs C Wright
Principal



